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FINDING FUNDS FOR
HISTORIC PRESERVATION

Folks with a flair for rehabbing or
remodeling look for an old house, or
barn, firestation, church, cemetery,
or mill which needs repair. With
tender loving care, these individuals
have made some astonishing finds
and restored a little bit of history for
us.  They've gladly placed their
personal funds, as well as their time
and labor into the task. And
occasionally, these places are opened
as private museums.

The Clean Air and Water Act of 2002,
included a provision for historic
preservation.  For California this
means $122 million in capital grant
funds are now available. Capital
grants are used for historic buildings
projects. The group tasked with
allocating the funds, is seeking
projects that exemplify the diverse

cultural  heritage of California,
regardiess of location, era of

significance, or historical context.,
Look inside for more information on
the grant and how to apply online
through the California Cultural
Heritage Endowment (CHHE).
www.temeculavalleyhistoricalsociety.com
www.iemeculavalleyhistoricalsociety.org

Whe's Who in Historic
Preservation
{;‘aﬁfuseﬂ? {oncerned? Curious? See
inside for a matrix of organizarions that
offer varied and valuable resources.
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On August 1, several members of the Board
met with officials of the City of Temecula fo
discuss the improvements for the Wolf
Monument site. {thasbeen determined by City
staff that the Monument Is classified as 2 legal
non-conforming use in a residentially zoned
area. Our plans to build a driveway intoe the
site with several paved parking places
designed to refieve parking in front of the site,
will not be allowed. So we are near the end of
the renovation work being directed by Eve
Craig. We will be able to place a wrought iron
fence in front of the site and a privacy fence on

The restoration of the monument has been a
prigrity of the Society for the past four years.
The Plaque Committee, too, has made great
strides in identifying and placing memorial
plagues on many of the historic buildings and
sites in the community. Now it is time to plan
zhead,

t have asked each Board member to bring
three ideas for new projects to the meeting on
September 3, at noon, in the Community Room
ofthe Temecula Library. I you have projects in
mind that you would like to submit, please
attend the meeting, or mall vour ideas 1o
Temecula Valley Historical Society, P.O. Box
157, Temecula, CA, 92593, We will have 2
brain-storming  session 1o select and set
priorities for fubure peolert

On Tuesday, August 10, the Temecula City
Council and the Planning Commission met in
joint session to receive and review the
Temeculs General Plan. During the pulic
comment session Board members Eve Craig,
Darell Fambach, and Bill Harker spoke on the
impontance of preserving our historical sites,
The Coungil and Commission members were all
in agreement. The draft plan states, “The City
meviews development proposals to ensure
historic and cultral  resources  are
conserved...” Weareso forimatetofveing
community that values our history. Thank vou
City of Temecula.
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